
 

 

8th December 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you because Father Christmas (Santa) has asked me to. As you know he is very busy in the run up to 

Christmas Eve and admits he does struggle to fit everything in and of course doesn’t want to disappoint anyone! 

After the success of the Santa Bus last year we have decided to ask Father Christmas to visit Dowson on Friday 15th 

December.  Each class from Nursery to Year 3 will visit Father Christmas on his bus and (if they have been very good) 

receive a letter and a small gift from him.  One of his elves will be with him to help. 

So instead of visiting each individual year group party Father Christmas will see everyone on Friday 15th December. 

The coach company would like to film the experience that the children have.They will be filming Father Christmas and 

his elf and possibly interviewing teachers and pupils and some of the footage may be used to promote the coach 

company on social media sites. If you do not wish your child to take part in the filming please indicate this on 

the slip below and return it to school. 

The PTA are very kindly paying Father Christmas’s travelling expenses. 

A very exciting day to look forward to! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K.Thornburn 

Principal 

Father Christmas Visit – Friday 15th December 2017 

 

I do not give permission for my child_________________________________ Class ______________ to take part in 

the filming of the Father Christmas Visit. 

 

Signed ____________________________________________Parent /Carer 


